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Virtual Open House  

This year’s Open House will be held virtually on the set times below for 
each grade. Teachers will send a link for their meeting to students’ calen-
dar.  During the meeting, you will get the chance to meet the teacher, ask 

questions, discuss beginning of year data, and  learn ways you as a parent 
or guardian can help at home. All meetings will be recorded.  

                       September 2nd 

K - 2
nd

: 4pm to 5pm 

3
rd

 - 5
th

: 5pm to 6pm 

6
th

 - 8
th

: 6pm to 7pm 

50 PBIS points will be given to each student whose parent (s) attend open house. 

Ms. Peterson’s 3rd grade students are 

exploring rocks with hands-on activities. 

Third graders had an opportunity to ex-

amine the attributes (shape, color, luster, 

size, etc.) of rocks. Ms. Peterson led the 

students in a virtual lab using Moh’s 

Scale of Hardness. Students were able to 

test rocks they gathered themselves to 

determine the hardness of the rocks. 

They did not stop there! Ms. Peterson 

and Ms. Daniels used salt dough rocks 

to simulate how water erodes rocks over 

time. Dallas Sands was able to conduct 

the lab virtually! 

Let’s Make Rocks 



 

 



Home Resources 

REMINDER 

Thursdays: Students Dress Down  
(because Friday’s are virtual) 

 

JEANS and any APPROPRIATE top! 



Save the Dates 

September 
 

1st - Progress Report 

2nd -  Open House 

6th - Labor Day (School Closed) 

16th - Early Release Day 

21st - Informational/PBIS Parent Workshop 
 

 

 

If you have any suggestions or comments for the Hawks’ Nest News, please 
call (229)-768-2234 or email: tchristian@clay.k12.ga.us  

Parents contributions to the Hawks’ Nest News are always welcomed! 

 

 

SEL Tip for the Month 

(Social Emotional Learning) 

Have a designated time set for family quality time. Pick an 
activity that is fun and takes your family’s mind off of 

what is going on in the world. 

~A. Shepard, Counselor 

Learning with Playdough 

Mrs. Moreno’s first grade class having fun spelling out 

their sight words using playdough. Try this at home! 

CCMS Hawks 

Softball  

 September Games 

8th - Terrell County - Home @4:30 

9th - PCA - Home @4:30 

13th - STEM - Home @ 4:30 

14th - STEM - Away @4:30 

20th - Early County - Home @4:30 

22nd - Early County - Away @4:30 

27th - PCA - Away @4:30 

Wall of Fame 

At the start of the school year, students in Ms. Slater’s 

7th and 8th grade ELA classes were asked to complete 

a quick write assignment. They wrote about their best 

moment at school. Ms. Slater stated “This assignment 

helped me discover new things about them. I learned 

that many students enjoyed some of the same moments: 

making honor-roll, participating in The CCMS Black 

History Program (19-20 year), going to the Georgia 

Aquarium, participating in last year’s fun day, and serv-

ing at last year’s 8th grade celebration.” 

 All students who completed this assignment received a 

perfect participation grade. According to this year’s 

Writer's Workshop Training, students are more likely to 

write when given small slips of paper to write on, op-

posed to notebook-size paper.  Also, students love to 

write on colorful paper. Ms. Slater  has asked faculty 

and staff members to provide students with encouraging 

feedback after they get the chance to stop by and read 

the quick writes on The Wall of Fame. 


